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News

Kreps Comments on Partition Program

July 13, 2015

Michael Kreps was quoted in the Pensions and Investments article, Multiemployer 
Funds, PBGC Face Hurdles with Partition, by Hazel Bradford on July 13, 2015. The 
article discussed the limited opportunity for multiemployer pension funds to take 
advantage of PBGCs partition program due to PBGCs fiscal problems.
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